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To the members of the committee: 

I am a homeowner here in Oregon, and would love to install solar on my home within the next few years. Tax credits like
RETC are a major reason I am considering this project, as they will make taking advantage of renewable energy much more
affordable for me. Thank you for your support today on extending this program!

Sincerely,

-- 
Liz Hardee, MBA
Sustainable Business Expert
www.linkedin.com/in/elizabethjhardee
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